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Dear Belvedere families, 

 

Please welcome back our very own Justin Okamoto as the new Assistant pastor of the Belvedere 

Community! 

 

For those of you who are new, Justin was previously the Assistant Pastor of Belvedere where he gained a 

reputation for his kind nature and heartfelt sermons. Justin Okamoto was blessed to his wife Kazuka in 

2013. They currently have one son Ryoma, who is two. His family moved to Japan from 2016 - 2020 

where he developed a community for expats and their children. Since 2021 began, Justin felt a strong 

calling to go back to America and serve once more in ministry. 

 

As we are not able to celebrate together in a large gathering, I encourage everyone to send messages to 

Justin to welcome him back to our community! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 


